From: »***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***

Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2011 9:09 AM

To: Living Water Smart ENV:EX

Subject: Water Sustainability Act

Dear Minister Coell, Mr. Slater, and the Living Water Smart team:

RE: the Policy Proposal for a new B.C. Water Sustainability Act.

As a resident of British Columbia, I am thankful for our water resources and
concerned about their long-term protection.

The legislation needs to be clear that water rights are TEMPORARY, and that
water is a PUBLIC resource.

To that aim, I would like the legislation to be drafted so that it
unequivocally asserts the PUBLIC ownership of water.

The legislation should include a commitment to conducting assessments of
watershed function BEFORE new water use allocations (licences) are given.

It needs to legally establish “minimum” environmental flow standards in
each major river or stream system.

It should establish a regulatory system to ensure people don’t waste
water, to mandate conservation during times of drought, and to prioritize

water uses based on societal criteria.

It should establish regulations for groundwater extractions in chronic
problem areas.

Once again, I appreciate the opportunity to comment on this policy proposal
document.

Thank you for all your efforts on behalf of B.C.’s water.

Sincerely,

***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***



From: ***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***

Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2011 3:58 PM

To: Living Water Smart ENV:EX

Subject: Water Sustainability Act

Dear Minister Coell, Mr. Slater, and the Living Water Smart team:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Policy Proposal for a new
B.C. Water Sustainability Act.

As a resident of British Columbia, I am thankful for our water resources and
concerned about their long-term protection.

I would like the new legislation to be more rigorous in its protection of
water as a publicly-owned resource.

To that aim, I would like the legislation to be drafted so that it
unequivocally asserts the public ownership of water.

The legislation needs to be clear that water rights are TEMPORARY, and that
water is a PUBLIC resource.

The legislation should include a commitment to conducting assessments of
watershed function BEFORE new water use allocations (licences) are given.

It needs to legally establish “minimum” environmental flow standards in
each major river or stream system.

It should establish a regulatory system to ensure people don’t waste
water, to mandate conservation during times of drought, and to prioritize

water uses based on societal criteria.

It should establish regulations for groundwater extractions in chronic
problem areas.

Once again, I appreciate the opportunity to comment on this policy proposal
document.

Thank you for all your efforts on behalf of B.C.’s water.

Sincerely,

***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***



From: ***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***

Sent: Thursday, March 3, 2011 11:53 PM

To: Living Water Smart ENV:EX

Subject: Water Sustainability Act

Dear Minister Coell, Mr. Slater, and the Living Water Smart team:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Policy Proposal for a new
B.C. Water Sustainability Act.

As a resident of British Columbia, I am thankful for our water resources and
concerned about their long-term protection.

I would like the new legislation to be more rigorous in its protection of
water as a publicly-owned resource.

To that aim, I would like the legislation to be drafted so that it
unequivocally asserts the public ownership of water.

The legislation needs to be clear that water rights are TEMPORARY, and that
water is a PUBLIC resource.

The legislation should include a commitment to conducting assessments of
watershed function BEFORE new water use allocations (licences) are given.

It needs to legally establish “minimum” environmental flow standards in
each major river or stream system.

It should establish a regulatory system to ensure people don’t waste
water, to mandate conservation during times of drought, and to prioritize

water uses based on societal criteria.

It should establish regulations for groundwater extractions in chronic
problem areas.

Once again, I appreciate the opportunity to comment on this policy proposal
document.

Thank you for all your efforts on behalf of B.C.’s water.

Sincerely,

***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***



From: ***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***

Sent: Saturday, March 5, 2011 2:38 PM

To: Living Water Smart ENV:EX

Subject: Water Sustainability Act

Dear Minister Coell, Mr. Slater, and the Living Water Smart team:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Policy Proposal for a new
B.C. Water Sustainability Act.

As a resident of British Columbia, I am thankful for our water resources and
concerned about their long-term protection.

I would like the new legislation to be more rigorous in its protection of
water as a publicly-owned resource.

To that aim, I would like the legislation to be drafted so that it
unequivocally asserts the public ownership of water.

The legislation needs to be clear that water rights are TEMPORARY, and that
water is a PUBLIC resource.

The legislation should include a commitment to conducting assessments of
watershed function BEFORE new water use allocations (licences) are given.

It needs to legally establish “minimum” environmental flow standards in
each major river or stream system.

It should establish a regulatory system to ensure people don’t waste
water, to mandate conservation during times of drought, and to prioritize

water uses based on societal criteria.

It should establish regulations for groundwater extractions in chronic
problem areas.

Once again, I appreciate the opportunity to comment on this policy proposal
document.

Thank you for all your efforts on behalf of B.C.’s water.
Sincerely,

***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***



From: ***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***

Sent: Saturday, March 5, 2011 11:21 PM

To: Living Water Smart ENV:EX

Subject: Water Sustainability Act

Dear Minister Coell, Mr. Slater, and the Living Water Smart team:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Policy Proposal for a new
B.C. Water Sustainability Act.

As a resident of British Columbia, I am thankful for our water resources and
concerned about their long-term protection.

I would like the new legislation to be more rigorous in its protection of
water as a publicly-owned resource.

To that aim, I would like the legislation to be drafted so that it
unequivocally asserts the public ownership of water.

The legislation needs to be clear that water rights are TEMPORARY, and that
water is a PUBLIC resource.

The legislation should include a commitment to conducting assessments of
watershed function BEFORE new water use allocations (licences) are given.

It needs to legally establish “minimum” environmental flow standards in
each major river or stream system.

It should establish a regulatory system to ensure people don’t waste
water, to mandate conservation during times of drought, and to prioritize

water uses based on societal criteria.

It should establish regulations for groundwater extractions in chronic
problem areas.

Once again, I appreciate the opportunity to comment on this policy proposal
document.

Thank you for all your efforts on behalf of B.C.’s water.
Sincerely,

***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***



From: ***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***

Sent: Sunday, March 6, 2011 8:53 AM

To: Living Water Smart ENV:EX

Subject: Water Sustainability Act

Dear Minister Coell, Mr. Slater, and the Living Water Smart team:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Policy Proposal for a new
B.C. Water Sustainability Act.

As a resident of British Columbia, I am thankful for our water resources and
concerned about their long-term protection.

I would like the new legislation to be more rigorous in its protection of
water as a publicly-owned resource.

To that aim, I would like the legislation to be drafted so that it
unequivocally asserts the public ownership of water.

The legislation needs to be clear that water rights are TEMPORARY, and that
water is a PUBLIC resource.

The legislation should include a commitment to conducting assessments of
watershed function BEFORE new water use allocations (licences) are given.

It needs to legally establish “minimum” environmental flow standards in
each major river or stream system.

It should establish a regulatory system to ensure people don’t waste
water, to mandate conservation during times of drought, and to prioritize

water uses based on societal criteria.

It should establish regulations for groundwater extractions in chronic
problem areas.

Once again, I appreciate the opportunity to comment on this policy proposal
document.

Thank you for all your efforts on behalf of B.C.’s water.
Sincerely,

***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***



From: ***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***

Sent: Sunday, March 6, 2011 7:16 PM

To: Living Water Smart ENV:EX

Subject: Water Sustainability Act

Dear Minister Coell, Mr. Slater, and the Living Water Smart team:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Policy Proposal for a new
B.C. Water Sustainability Act.

As a resident of British Columbia, I am thankful for our water resources and
concerned about their long-term protection.

I would like the new legislation to be more rigorous in its protection of
water as a publicly-owned resource.

To that aim, I would like the legislation to be drafted so that it
unequivocally asserts the public ownership of water.

The legislation needs to be clear that water rights are TEMPORARY, and that
water is a PUBLIC resource.

The legislation should include a commitment to conducting assessments of
watershed function BEFORE new water use allocations (licences) are given.

It needs to legally establish “minimum” environmental flow standards in
each major river or stream system.

It should establish a regulatory system to ensure people don’t waste
water, to mandate conservation during times of drought, and to prioritize

water uses based on societal criteria.

It should establish regulations for groundwater extractions in chronic
problem areas.

Once again, I appreciate the opportunity to comment on this policy proposal
document.

Thank you for all your efforts on behalf of B.C.’s water.

Sincerely,

***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***



From: ***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***

Sent: Wednesday, March 9, 2011 9:17 AM

To: Living Water Smart ENV:EX

Subject: Water Sustainability Act

Dear Minister Coell, Mr. Slater, and the Living Water Smart team:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Policy Proposal for a new
B.C. Water Sustainability Act.

As a resident of British Columbia, I am thankful for our water resources and
concerned about their long-term protection.

I would like the new legislation to be more rigorous in its protection of
water as a publicly-owned resource.

To that aim, I would like the legislation to be drafted so that it
unequivocally asserts the public ownership of water.

The legislation needs to be clear that water rights are TEMPORARY, and that
water is a PUBLIC resource.

The legislation should include a commitment to conducting assessments of
watershed function BEFORE new water use allocations (licences) are given.

It needs to legally establish “minimum” environmental flow standards in
each major river or stream system.

It should establish a regulatory system to ensure people don’t waste
water, to mandate conservation during times of drought, and to prioritize

water uses based on societal criteria.

It should establish regulations for groundwater extractions in chronic
problem areas.

Once again, I appreciate the opportunity to comment on this policy proposal
document.

Thank you for all your efforts on behalf of B.C.’s water.

Sincerely,

***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***



From: ***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 12:31 PM

To: Living Water Smart ENV:EX

Subject: Water Sustainability Act

Dear Minister Coell, Mr. Slater, and the Living Water Smart team:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Policy Proposal for a new
B.C. Water Sustainability Act.

As a resident of British Columbia, I am thankful for our water resources and
concerned about their long-term protection.

I would like the new legislation to be more rigorous in its protection of
water as a publicly-owned resource.

I want our province and our country to STOP selling our resources "down the
river" to other countries.

I would like the legislation to be drafted so that it unequivocally asserts
the public ownership of water.

The legislation needs to be clear that water rights are TEMPORARY, and that
water is a PUBLIC resource.

I want the legislation to include a commitment to conducting assessments of
watershed function BEFORE new water use allocations (licences) are given. And
those assessments made public.

It should establish regulations for groundwater extractions in chronic
problem areas.
Sincerely,

Windermere

***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***



From: ***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 12:34 PM

To: Living Water Smart ENV:EX

Subject: Water Sustainability Act

Dear Minister Coell, Mr. Slater, and the Living Water Smart team:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Policy Proposal for a new
B.C. Water Sustainability Act.

As a resident of British Columbia, I am thankful for our water resources and
concerned about their long-term protection.

I would like the new legislation to be more rigorous in its protection of
water as a publicly-owned resource.

To that aim, I would like the legislation to be drafted so that it
unequivocally asserts the public ownership of water.

The legislation needs to be clear that water rights are TEMPORARY, and that
water is a PUBLIC resource.

The legislation should include a commitment to conducting assessments of
watershed function BEFORE new water use allocations (licences) are given.

It needs to legally establish “minimum” environmental flow standards in
each major river or stream system.

It should establish a regulatory system to ensure people don’t waste
water, to mandate conservation during times of drought, and to prioritize

water uses based on societal criteria.

It should establish regulations for groundwater extractions in chronic
problem areas.

Once again, I appreciate the opportunity to comment on this policy proposal
document.

Thank you for all your efforts on behalf of B.C.’s water.

Sincerely,

***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***



From: ***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 3:34 PM

To: Living Water Smart ENV:EX

Subject: Water Sustainability Act

Dear Minister Coell, Mr. Slater, and the Living Water Smart team:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Policy Proposal for a new
B.C. Water Sustainability Act.

As a resident of British Columbia, I am thankful for our water resources and
concerned about their long-term protection.

I would like the new legislation to be more rigorous in its protection of
water as a publicly-owned resource.

To that aim, I would like the legislation to be drafted so that it
unequivocally asserts the public ownership of water.

The legislation needs to be clear that water rights are TEMPORARY, and that
water is a PUBLIC resource.

The legislation should include a commitment to conducting assessments of
watershed function BEFORE new water use allocations (licences) are given.

It needs to legally establish “minimum” environmental flow standards in
each major river or stream system.

It should establish a regulatory system to ensure people don’t waste
water, to mandate conservation during times of drought, and to prioritize
water uses based on societal criteria.

It should establish regulations for groundwater extractions in chronic
problem areas.

Once again, I appreciate the opportunity to comment on this policy proposal
document.

Thank you for all your efforts on behalf of B.C.’s water.

Sincerely,

***PERSONAL IDENTIFIERS REMOVED***
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